
Overfield Township Planning Commission 

April 6, 2021 

 

In Attendance: Art Carpenter Jr; Jeff Fleming; Bert Occulto; Guy Tench; Sec/Treas-Susan 

Smith; Zoning Officer-Chad Patton and Don Bara 

Absent: N/A 

 

The Planning Commission met on April 6, at 7 PM for their regular meeting for April 

2021. 

 

The minutes from the March meeting were reviewed. A motion to accept the March 

minutes as written was made by Bert Occulto and seconded by Guy Tench. All in favor. 

Motion carried. 

 

Chad Patton gave the zoning report. There were 3 building permits. A motion was made 

by Art Carpenter and seconded by Guy Tench to accept the zoning report. All in favor. 

Motion carried.  

 

Unfinished Business: None 

 

New Business:  

-Don Bara from JHA presented a lot improvement for Jason Lewis on 237 Elizabeth Lane 

and stated he had taken it to the county. Mr. Bara described what was being done and 

there was some discussion. The Planning Commission will wait to see what the county 

comments before making their final decision. 

-Chad stated that there was a variance hearing applied for Burgess on 187 Shore Drive. 

-Chad stated that the date for the Galdieri/James zoning hearing appeal has not been 

set. It will be sometime in May. 

 

With no further business to discuss a motion was made by Art Carpenter for 

adjournment. This motion was seconded by Bert Occulto and the meeting was 

adjourned at 7:57. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Susan Smith, Sec/Treas 

 


